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12 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A Night at the Musicals – Wednesday 9 July 2025 
 
You are warmly invited to the Music Department summer concert, A Night at the Musicals, on Wednesday 
9 July 2025 from 6.30-9pm in the Main Hall. Senior Orchestra, Junior Orchestra, Chamber Choir, OG Choir, 
Steel Pans, Folk, Jazz Collective, Flute Group, Rock Bands and Classical Guitar Ensemble will all be performing, 
as well as various soloist, duets and chorus numbers. The programme includes:  
 

• Quiet - Matilda 

• 16 going on 17 - The Sound of Music 

• Circle of Life - The Lion King 

• Seventeen - Heathers 

• Requiem - Dear Evan Hansen 

• Popular and Defying Gravity - Wicked 

• Mambo, I Feel Pretty, One Hand One 
Heart - West Side Story 

• You Will Be Found - Dear Evan Hansen 

• Titanic 

• Just Ken - Barbie 

• Where Is the Life That Late Life Led - Kiss 
Me Kate 

• Speechless - Aladdin 

• We're Six - Six 

• Suffering - Epic 

• City of Stars - La La Land 

• Shallow - A Star Is Born 

• Beauty and the Beast 

• Seasons of Love - Rent 

• Mein Herr - Cabaret 

• Burn - Hamilton 

• Castles on a Cloud, I Dreamed A Dream, 
On My Own, One Day More - Les 
Miserables 

 
The Parents' Association will provide refreshments to purchase. This will be a spectacular evening of music 
to end the academic year, involving over 100 students.  Please do bring the family for an evening of theatrics! 
Tickets are likely to sell out so please do purchase yours as soon as possible via WisePay (£12 for adults and 
£8 for children). We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr S Flanagan 
Head of Music 


